
Date: 4/20/2023

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert - Gathering FY23 Q4 SPO Newsletter Information

Hello All,

Q4 of FY23 is quickly coming to an end, and with that, our final SPO Newsletter for FY23 will be released

in July. If you or your team have reached any milestones, should be applauded for achievements, seek

outreach from other procurement professionals, or deserve a statewide shoutout for exceptional work,

please email SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov before June 15th with your news!

Thank you! FY23 SPO Newsletters are available here. Please let us know if you would like to be a part of

our next publication.

https://spointra.az.gov/resources/spo-newsletter

